
2. THE ROLE OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT IN MEETING
NEW ZEALAND’S CLIMATE CHANGE TARGET

At its meeting on 8 March 2001 the Committee decided to hold a further meeting to consider
submissions on the above matter to the Local Government and Environment Select Committee.

The proposed Council submissions have been considered and amended as appropriate by the
Resource Management Committee and the Strategy and Resources Committee.  The submissions will
be separately circulated to members of the Committee.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


